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Communication to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee  

Dear Secretary 

We act for the Irish Raptor Study Group (the Communicant) and are instructed to forward this 

Communication on its behalf. The Irish Raptor Study Group is an environmental non-governmental 

organisation constituted as an unincorporated association which is committed to the monitoring and 

conservation of raptors and owls in Ireland, and in particular Hen Harrier. 

Set out in the communication and the attached annexes are details of the facts and circumstances of 

the alleged non-compliance of provisions of the Aarhus Convention by the Party concerned, Ireland. 

Any queries and all correspondence in relation to this request should be addressed to Fred Logue of 

this firm by telephone to +353 (0)1 531 3508 or by email to fred.logue@fplogue.com.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

FP LOGUE 

Enc. 


